
Host International Students for Thanksgiving！ 

Thursday, November 23, 2017 
 

Share in a cross cultural experience with international students 
as you celebrate the Thanksgiving Holiday!  

 
If you would like to take part in this opportunity,  

please fill out the request form located on the CISP website  
 

http://www.utoledo.edu/cisp/thanksgiving 

Please apply no later than November 17th 

Please email utexplorers@utoledo.edu for questions 

Thanksgiving Dinner 

http://www.utoledo.edu/cisp/thanksgiving/

